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Comments I would like to reconfirm my objection to this planning permission based on the recent documents 
failing to respond to my previous concerns, in particular 
 
1. There continues to be no compelling evidence that there is legitimate need for clay in this area, 
with the council stating that there are more than 25 years of clay reserves, with national and other 
supplies providing additional reserves 
2. There is no requirement for a waste site in West Sussex as there are other more suitable sites 
within West Sussex 
3. The impact in terms of noise and light pollution, when the lorries are passing through other parts 
of the wood, on the wildlife, including protected species such as the Barbastelle Bat and badgers, as 
well as the farmer's calves 
4. This continues to contravene all Government policy including the Government's support of Cop 
26 contravene which has a number of goals including 1) to adapt to protect communities and natural 
habitats and 2) curtail deforestation 
5. As shown with the recent logging activity, the increase in traffic on country roads will be 
considerable, which are not suitable for the proposed HGV movements that are being proposed.  
This site remains unsuitable for the proposal and hopefully the Council will reach the same conclusion 
and firmly reject it when it comes to the committee. 
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